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Townsend, Erle

From: Don Lewis <dlnyle@outlook.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 10:30 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

a!achments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am opposed to this rule. The electric energy system is in trouble in Maine because for the last 40 years, the poli�cians 

in Augusta failed to consider the needs of Maine electric consumers. Every �me Augusta tells us they have a plan to 

reduce electric costs, the price goes higher. I am a PE(ret) with several patents in the energy saving industry and a 

Na�onal Energy Award winner from years ago. Energty use has been the focus of my career. Equipment built by my 

company has been installed in every state and most provinces and countries in this hemisphere and in other countries. I 

served 5 years on the board of Efficiency Maine Trust. Maine has made a huge mistake in suppor�ng fads and nonsense 

and this is one of the worst we have seen 

 

Don Lewis 

Brewer, Maine 

Dlewis@kilnadvisors.com 


